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Dear Fikry Ali Qadir,

Thank you for completing your review of the submission, The Seminal plasma TEX101 protein as a spermatogenesis
biomarker in male infertility , for Zanco Journal of Pure and Applied Sciences. We appreciate your time and expertise
in contributing to the quality of the work that we publish. We have shared your comments with the authors, along with
our other reviewers' comments and the editor's decision.

Based on the feedback we received, we have notified the authors of the following:

We have invited the authors to submit a revised version for further review.

Your recommendation was considered alongside the recommendations of other reviewers before coming to a
decision. Occasionally the editor's decision may differ from the recommendation made by one or more reviewers. The
editor considers many factors, and does not take these decisions lightly. We are grateful for our reviewers' expertise
and suggestions.

It has been a pleasure to work with you as a reviewer for Zanco Journal of Pure and Applied Sciences, and we hope
to have the opportunity to work with you again in the future.

Kind regards,

Dr. Abbas Salihi
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